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Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Thursday, April 06, 2017 9:11 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Docket No. 160101- WS - Application for Increase in Water and Wastewater Rates by 

Utilities Inc. of Florida

Please place the attached in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
160101-WS.  Thank you. 
 
From: Jack Mariano [mailto:jmariano@pascocountyfl.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 6:46 PM 
To: Lynn Deamer 
Cc: 'Rick Scott (rick.scott@eog.myflorida.com)'; Office of Commissioner Brown; 'Wilton Simpson'; 'Judy Parker 
(PARKER.JUDY@flsenate.gov)'; 'Richard Corcoran'; 'Doris Graumann'; 'Ann Ryan'; 'Brian Armstrong' 
Subject: Utilities of Florida, Inc. 
 
 

Dear Ms. Deamer: 
  
I have reviewed the information you prepared for Utilities Inc., of Florida; however, the information provided 
has not addressed the specific requests that I made to Chairman Brown.   
  
I need the following information,  
  

1. The net book value of assets for each system in Pasco County at the time of acquisition by Utilities, Inc. 
of Florida and its subsidiaries, 
  

2. I need each investment by UI/UI subsidiaries in systems located in Pasco County each year after 
acquisition identified.  Specifically,  
(a) the assets acquired or constructed,  
(b) (b) the cost of each asset, and  
(c) (c) the reason for such investment 

  
3. I need the net book value of assets for each system in Pasco County identified for each year after the 

original net book value, per the response to No. 1, above. 
  
I would appreciate if you would address each of the above requests and provide it to me along with the 
supporting documentation at your earliest opportunity. 
  
Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Jack Mariano 
Pasco County Commissioner 
District 5 
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"Bringing Opportunities Home" 

 
The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the person(s) or entity to which it is 
addressed and may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance 
upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this 
in error, please contact the sender and destroy any copies of this information. Under Florida law, email 
addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public-records 
request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.  
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